
June 22nd-26th 2020 

 

Well done girls (and parents!), you have gotten to the Final 

Week of Fourth Class!  

It has been a really strange term, and I know it has been 

difficult staying motivated at home. Well done for all your 

hard work! 

In the last week of the school year, we usually don’t do a lot 

of formal work, so this week there are just some suggestions 

of activities you might like to do.  

 

 Read and enjoy the End of Year poem. 

 

 Have a go at making Ice-cream in a Bag! 

 

 Make a card for whoever helped you with your schoolwork at 

home. They did not sign up for this time either!   

 

 

 Think of how much of a clean-up happens at school at the end of the year. Spend some time 

clearing out your bedroom. You might find some forgotten treasure! 

 

 There are two sheets attached about End of Year memories, and a writing sheet for your 

Lockdown Memories. If you do these, keep them safe until September and you can put them 

in your profile folder that shows work all the way from Junior Infants. They came to an 

abrupt end this year! You might also like to choose one or two pieces of work that you did at 

home to include in your folder. 

 

 Over the summer, try to read a bit when you can. The Primary Planet magazine is a nice 

option online. online.flowpaper.com/7a630787/TPP93online/#page=  

 

 Most of all… enjoy the summer holidays! We’ll definitely remember 2020 for a long time to 

come. I’m sad we didn’t get to finish out the year properly, but I’m looking forward to 

catching up and “seeing you around” when we get back to school. I’m sure you’ll all be so 

tall… and sensible   

 

Keep safe & see you soon! 

 

Miss Fitzgerald 
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